SUFFOLK COUNTY POLICE BENEVOLENT ASSOCIATION

500 Express Drive South, Brentwood · New York 11717 · (631) 563-4200 Fax: (631) 563-4204

Louis Civello President

John Hnat

1st Vice President

July 8, 2024

Miguel Vias

Murray 2024

2nd Vice President

The Suffolk County Republican Committee

CJ Hutter

3239 Route 112

Treasurer

Bldg. 8, Suite B-1

Medford, NY 11763

David T. Samartino Financial Secretary

Carl Glaser

Recording Secretary

Dear Honorable Murray:

Tanner Brandimarte

Sgt.-At-Arms

I am pleased to advise you that the Suffolk County PBA has endorsed your candidacy for New York State Senate, 3rd District, in the General Election to be held on November 5th, 2024.

Michael Simonelli Sat -At-Arms

Sgt.-At-Arms

Victoria M. Singh 1st Pct. Trustee The Suffolk County P.B.A. acknowledges and appreciates your support of our Law Enforcement Officers who continue to risk their lives to keep the citizens of Suffolk County safe.

Ron Reiter 2nd Pct. Trustee

I would like to extend my personal best wishes, along with those of my Officers, Board and Members, for your success in the upcoming election.

Jeffrey Rhoades 3rd Pct. Trustee

George Russell

4th Pct. Trustee

We look forward to working with you.

Damon Marro 5th Pct. Trustee

Sincerely,

Andrew DeRose 6th Pct. Trustee

Louis Civello President

Edward B. Schmitt 7th Pct. Trustee

Robert Golini Headquarters-West

LC\dal

Stephen Wilcken Headquarters-East

Dennis Fitzgerald Communications Dir.

> Davis & Ferber Legal Counsel